
 

7th April, 2021 

 

Southern Moana v31 – Redeployment 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise the Southern Moana will be phasing out of the AUSPAC 
service after discharge in Nuku’alofa whereby the following will occur:  

All Pacific Island to Australia will be discharged and transhipped on the below vessels to: 

 

 Melbourne – Hansa Offenburg v2108 ETD Auckland 30/4, ETA Melbourne 14/5 
 Sydney – Hansa Offenburg v2108 ETD Auckland 30/4, ETA Sydney 11/5 
 Brisbane – Tianjin Bridge v152 ETD Auckland 29/4, ETA Brisbane 11/5 

 

The Southern Moana will then be redeployed to our dedicated East Pacific Service. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact your local customer service team. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


